
In Loving Memory of 
Dr. Sarah Sobrian

For enquiries, please contact Chancellor Walks Funeral Services, 287-0403/04. 

It is with deep sadness we announce that our 
beloved colleague and friend passed away on 

Friday 7 February, 2025.

As a mark of respect, Pinnacle Dental Clinic will 
be closed on Thursday 13 February, 2025. 

Funeral Mass for the late Dr. Sarah Sobrian takes 
place at St. Finbar’s R.C. Church, Diego Martin, 

on Thursday 13 February, 2025 at 10:30a.m.  


